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Governor, First Lady of the State delighted on the success of the Taekwondo 

players of Arunachal 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has congratulated the 

Taekwondo players of Arunachal Pradesh for bringing laurels for the country and the 

State in the second Kyorugi and first Poomsae International Taekwondo 

Championship held in Bhutan, which was organized by Bhutan Taekwondo 

Federation from May 20 to 22. 

The Governor said that the successful accomplishment of the players 

reflected the immense talents in the youth of Arunachal Pradesh. He expressed 

hope that the sportspersons will continue to showcase the sporting potential of the 

State in the future. 

The First Lady of the State Smt Rita Rajkhowa has also congratulated the 

Taekwondo players. 
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